
 
 

Debbie Sexton, TSA Secretary 
603 Cobble  

San Antonio, TX  78216  
(210) 525-8689 home 
(210) 287-3792 cell 

davedebsexton@att.net 
 

January 12, 2009 
 

TSA DIRECTORS - ANNOUNCEMENT 
MEETING, NOMINATIONS AND NEW CONTACT INFORMATION 

 
Hello All! 
 

Happy 2009!  I hope this finds everyone happy, healthy and looking forward to a 
new year!   
 

MEETING - This letter comes to you to announce the annual Director meeting that 
we will be voting on officers for the next 3 year term and new directors (as necessary).   

The annual meeting will be Thursday April 2, 2009 2pm at the Kansas City Shoot 
Out in Kansas City.  The address is Grandview-Hickman Mills Elks Lodge, 13600 
Arrington Road, Grandview, MO 64030.  Please see the flyer on the TSA website for 
additional information on the location. 

 
NEW CONTACT  - I have moved and my contact information has changed.  The 

contact information is 603 Cobble, San Antonio, TX 78216. (210) 525-8689 
davedebsexton@att.net.  If any of you have contact information that needs updating such as 
a new e-mail, phone number or address; PLEASE SEND ALL NEW CONTACT INFO. 
WITH YOUR NOMINATON FORM AND/OR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL DUES. 
  
 NOMINATIONS - Nominations are being accepted for TSA Directors, President, 
Vice President, Treasurer and Secretary.  For those interested in running or nominating; 
you must be a member in good standing.  Please have all membership due paid by 
February 15, 2009. 
 We will be electing a President, Vice-President, Treasurer and Secretary.  As well 
as New Directors as needed.   

Nominations will be accepted through February 15, 2009.  I will send out the 
ballots for voting by March 1 to directors in good standing.  TSA Directors that will not be 
able to attend the annual meeting can return the ballot to the TSA Secretary, Debbie Sexton 



by March 15, 2009.  Those attending the annual meeting can turn in their ballots at the 
meeting.  We hope to be able to announce the results at the meeting.  So pay those dues 
timely and Nominate your candidate(s)! 

 
CONCLUSION – This letter is being sent to each of you via regular mail.  In all 

the time I have been TSA Secretary, I have NOT received one piece of TSA mail back as 
not deliverable by the post office.  So you are receiving the information based on the 
address you have provided the TSA.   

Over the last three years I have made multiple attempts to get each of you to 
respond to some type of vote.  Many of you do not respond.  It is your duty and 
responsibility to retain your membership in good standing and respond promptly to the 
information requested.  If you are not interested or simply do not have the time to 
participate, please consider someone else for your Director position. 

Please, let’s start 2009 on a better note and everyone respond to this request.  
Send in your dues and nominations by the dates requested.  If you do not have a 
nomination, please sign and send back the blank form as a courtesy.   
 
Good Luck and Good Pucking!! 
 
Debbie Sexton 
TSA Secretary 
 
 

Cut here 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Return this portion by February 15, 2009. 
 
 

TSA NOMINATIONS 

TSA DIRECTOR:__________________________________________________________ 

TSA PRESIDENT:_________________________________________________________ 

TSA VICE-PRESIDENT:____________________________________________________ 

TSA TREASURER:_________________________________________________________ 

 TSA SECRETARY:_________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE SEND YOUR NOMINATION TO DEBBIE SEXTON, TSA SECRETARY, 603 
COBBLE, SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78216. (210) 525-8689.  davedebsexton@att.net. 

 

Please Sign and Print your Name_________________________________________ 


